
   

 

Just a short reminder to return any of the home read-
ing books as soon as possible as staff are doing an au-
dit on our home reading resources. 

Thank you students, staff, P&C  and parents for your 
hard work and dedication this year. I look forward to 
working with you next year for an even brighter and 
rewarding year.  

A special farewell to Miss Ravelli and Mrs Cutajar  
and we wish them well  in their new positions. 

Please all take care and have a safe and enjoyable 
break. 

Thought of the week. 

Individually we are one drop, together we are an 
ocean. 

This will be the last school newsletter for the year 
2012. 

 

Kathy Duncan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the 

staff at Morisset Public School. 

Term 4 Week 10  2012 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Last night I attended the Year 6 Farewell. Apart from 
bringing back many wonderful memories of past 
students, it also highlighted the amazing journey that 
Year 6 students have throughout their school career 
and the impact that staff have on their lives. I saw 
 mutual respect and fondness from both staff and  
students in the planning and preparation of the evening 
and the excellent student’s response and behaviour to 
the many surprises in the evening.  We were able to 
capture a few snap shots of the evening. 
Unfortunately, due to the overwhelming amount of  
activities happening at the school one page was left out 
of the Year 6 booklet. We are asking Year 6 students to 
return their books and we can insert the missing page. I 
was impressed by the talent that the school has  
discovered in Nathan’s Band. Although some of his 
band members (Staff) may need a little more practise. 
Thank you staff and parents in your support to make 
the Year 6 Farewell a fabulous success.  Many hours 
are spent behind the scenes in preparation and planning 
for such events. Special thank you to all staff, Mr  
Kyrwood and Mr Hodge for the DVD and Lisa Roberts 
for a lovely meal on the night.  
 
On Monday we celebrated the success of our students 
in the whole school presentation over at Morisset High 
School. The number of parents and friends and family 
members that attended reflect the importance of 
student recognition and pride in our student’s  
achievements. Congratulations to all the students that 
were present as your behaviour and performances on 
the day showcased how wonderful and talented our 
school is.  
I am very excited to be working with the new Parlia-
ment in 2013, as I believe that it is important that the 
student voice is heard  enabling  them to achieve  and 
be responsible for their own learning.  
We also had a mix up with parents being informed 
about student’s receiving awards. I can only apologies 
for this oversight and promise to put in place processes 
to hopefully eliminate this mistake.  
My unexpected leave resulted in many staff taking on 
new responsibilities in a short period of time. Thank 
you parents and students for your understanding in this 
matter. 
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 Dates to  

Remember 

 
Term 4 
 

Friday 14.12.12—  Cabinet Assembly 

Wed 19.12.12 - Last day for Students 

 

Term 1,  2013 

First Day of School for Years 1-6  

Wed 30th January 2013 

 

 

P&C News 

 
The P&C would like to congratulate the winners of 

this years Christmas raffle. 

 

1st prize - Dallas Evans 

2nd prize - Mrs K Herring 

3rd prize - Jason Banning 

4th prize - Jordan Henshaw 

5th prize - Emma Cammareri 

6th prize - Mrs Sylvester 

7th prize - Angus Nichols 

8th prize - Lucas Camilleri 

9th prize - Dorothy Simpson 

10th prize - Mike Kybalo 

 

ENJOY!!! 

 

The P&C would also like to wish all the families 

and friends in our wonderful school a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy and healthy 2013. 

 
 

Rebecca Harridge  

President 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

 
The Canteen will 
only be open at 
lunch time on 

Friday 14th De-
cember and 

Monday 17th December. 
 

Lasagne is on special only 
$3.00 available until sold out. 

 
SORRY NUGGETS ARE NO 

LONGER AVAILABLE 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS and a 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

Regards 
Lisa 

 Awesome 80’s School 

Musical 

DVD’s are now available 

from the school office.  

Purchase price  $11 

Don’t miss out as it was awesome. 

Year 6 Farewell 

 
Keep 
watch for 
some 
great pics 



   

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all our sponsors that kindly made   

a donation for our Presentation Day. Much appreciated. 

 Catalina Players 

 Denise’s Clothing 

 Morisset Retravision 

 Bunning's Warehouse 

 Ruby Bird Fine Jewellery 

 Morisset Pool Shop 

 Morisset Post Office 

 Moore’s Meats 

 Go-Vita 

 L J Hooker 

 Enjoy the Different Taste Takeaway 

 Delta Electricity 

 Chit-a-Chat 

 Yummy Thai 

 Super Nail & Beauty 

 Powersport Central 

 Ultra-Tune 

 Optima Building Design 

 Advantage Fastener Specialist 

 Ford Homes 

 Bon Accord 

 Central Coast Plumbing Service 

 Morisset Chainsaws & Mowers 

  Newcastle Toolbox  

 PSI 

 Sharp Index Engineering 

 Reece Plumbing 

 Reprographics 

 Motor Trimmings & Upholstery 

 Morisset Newsagents 

 Bottlemart (Dora Creek) 

 Art N Print 

 Hot Dollar 

 Havachat 

 Peter’s Meats 

 

Thank You All for Your Kind Support 

 
COMMUNITY 

NEWS 
 

MORISSET & DISTRICT  

CHILDRENS CENTRE -  

Vacancies are now open for 

enrolment for 2013. Phone 

4973 3244 for information 

KING’S KIDS PROGRAM 

2013 - run by Anglican Parish 

of Southlakes  

When: 7th - 10th January 

2013 for students 6-12yrs.  

Time: 9.30am –12.30pm 

Cost: $5 per child per day.  

Registrations: Phone Parish 

Office: 4973 1204 or Rev Ali-

son Wooden 0418630856 

SOUTHLAKES OOSH JANU-

ARY VACATION CARE–  

Application forms available 

from the school office. 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY NET-

BALL DEVELOPMENT 

 CLINIC  

 For children turning 9-12 

years in 2013. For further info 

contact email:  

jula@pivotnetballl.com.au /

www.pivotnetball.com.au 

SPORT AND RECREATION-

SUMMER CALENDAR 

HUNTER REGION 

JANUARY 2013   

From Monday 14th January to  

Friday 25th January 2013. 

Sports include—Bowls, 

Dance, Baseball, Cricket, 

Gymnastics and Surf Fun 

Safety. For more information 

and enrolment details Ph: 

4926 1633 or visit 

www.dsr.nsw.gov.au. Some 

enrolment 

forms are  

available from 

the school  

CHRISTMAS SPECTACULAR 
Morisset Showground Saturday 22 December 

4pm-9pm $10 entry per car  
$2 per person on foot 

Fireworks, Food, Carols, Community  
Entertainment 

Enquiries 0458 733 483 
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